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Dear Sir/Madam, 

SECTION 96 MODIFICATION TO AMEND CONDITIONS OF CONSENT FOR WARRINGAH MALL 
145 OLD PITTWATER ROAD, BROOKVALE 

Reference is made to Council's letter dated 7 January 2015 regarding the abovementioned Section 
96 application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for 
comment 

/ 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted Section 96 application and raise no objection to the 
proposed condition modifications as per Urbis Statement of Environmental Effects document 
SA5067. 

Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
nominated Land Use Planner, Hans Pilly Mootanah on telephone 8849 2076 or by email at 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Trotter 

Manager Land Use Assessment 
Network and Safety Management 
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